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Comments: I support this Withdrawal.

The Black Hills are a sacred site and have been to the Indigenous Peoples for centuries. The fact that there is

still mining going on there in 2024 when that was the original reason for all the stolen land in the Black Hills

specifically adds insult to injury. Not to mention that this violates treaties with the Indigenous People of the Black

Hills.

This area is also very environmentally sensitive and very close to a watershed. Just because those who would be

poisoned by possible leakage aren't rich white men doesn't mean we can just brush it under the rug as if it

doesn't matter.


